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September 2025

Mr. Mark Barrett, Senior Program Support Specialist 
77 West Jackson Boulevard Suite 2100
Chicago, IL 60604

RE: Grant no. 05CH012366, 2025 – 2026 Continuation Grant Application

Dear Mr. Barrett,

Please accept this letter on behalf of the Kalamazoo RESA’s Board of Education as 

formal acknowledgement of the Board’s support and approval of the 2025 – 2026 

Head Start Non-Competitive Continuation Application. I understand the grant 

components include:

- Funding period of 11/1/2025 – 10/31/2026. 

- There are no changes to service delivery or program design. 

- The annual funding has remained the same with the total funding of 

$7,209,751 supports the program operations ($7,139,759) and training and 

technical assistance ($69,992).

Sincerely, 

Virgil “Skip” Knowles, Board President
Kalamazoo Regional Educational Service Agency
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